
Alpha 3 Manufacturing Ltd 
Preparation for Brexit 

We are actively preparing for the changes associated with the United Kingdom preparing to 
leave the European Union on 29 March, 2019. 

Our business and logistics departments are working together to monitor the ongoing situation, 
identifying all possible scenarios, necessary actions and execution strategies. 

We are focusing on: 

• Managing the change in the nature of our supplies into the EU.
• Identifying suitable carrier services for these export transactions.
• Identifying ways to minimise the impact of the change in the nature of the 

transactions for our customers.
• Working with carriers to minimise impacts on our delivery times.

Planning for 29 March, 2019 

The political uncertainty continues within the UK parliament. It is still not clear if the UK will 
leave the EU on 29 March, 2019, or if there will be a transitional period when we will be able 
to operate as we do now. 

Please be assured that we are working on finding the least disruptive and most cost effective 
solutions for our suppliers and business partners, as well as our customers receiving goods 
from our distribution centres both in and outside of the UK. 

Please stay in touch 

As the situation develops we will continue to review our position and update you with detailed 
information on any changes. Should you have any questions or concerns we would like to 
hear from you. 

For all enquiries, contact David Moore by emailing David.Moore@alpha3manufacturing.com 

Alpha 3 Manufacturing Ltd is part of the Avnet group of companies. 


